May 3, 2016 .

Never Forgotten Honor Flight P.O. Box 5056 Wausau, WI 54402-5056

Dear Board of Directors,

My name is Sue Steinert and I am a parent volunteer with MAYA (Marshfield Area Youth Actors). We put on theatrical productions approximately once a year. When our group started in 2008, the mission was "Kids helping kids". A portion of our profits have gone to various organizations over the years.

During the past couple of years, we were searching for a new home since our dinner theater location no longer was an option. Chestnut Center for the Arts in Marshfield welcomed us with open arms. We decided to give them a portion of profits in exchange for using their facility. Since we no longer were a dinner theater, we provided complimentary refreshments during intermission. Prior to having dinner theater shows, we provided refreshments and containers for donations which we used to purchase additional refreshments for future shows. Due to a wonderful donor, they filled this need. Since we didn't need donations for this reason, I asked if we could ask for donations for the Never Forgotten Honor Flight. It was approved and I set a goal of \$500 so that we could send one veteran on a flight.

I am excited to share that we met our goal. Please find enclosed two checks. One person made the check out to your organization directly in the amount of \$20.00. The balance of the \$500 is made out of the MAYA account. I'm also enclosing a copy of the fundraising sheet that we displayed each night with the new totals.

I also wanted to let you know that a couple of people shared their stories about the flight with me. One was a veteran that has already gone on the flight. You could tell by the story he told how much the flight meant to him. A couple others either had a spouse or a family member that had flown on a flight. Please continue this important service to show our gratitude to our veterans. I hope to raise \$500 so that one day I can be a guardian for a veteran.

Sincerely,

Sue Steinert

Sue Steenest



Help send a Veteran to Washington DC to see the memorials built in their honor.

